The Rt. Revd. Tony Porter
The Bishop of Sherwood
Direct Line: 01636 819133 / email: bishopsherwood@southwell.anglican.org



Mrs. Jane Mellor, Headteacher, Costock CofE Primary School, Main Street, Costock, Loughborough LE12 6XD

25th July 2019

Dear Jane,

SIAMS Inspection

I write having received the very encouraging report from the SIAMS inspection which took place at Costock Primary School earlier this month. I offer my congratulations to you and the pupils, staff and governors on achieving a 'Good' grading.

Thank you for your strong leadership of the school. I am delighted to read that staff are well motivated and trained to deliver your clear Christian vision "S-T-A-R" which is central to school life, enabling pupils of all ability to flourish. It is always a joy to read about a lively and happy school environment, where each child is valued. Equally pleasing is that pupils are engaging with global environmental issues and the responsibility of caring for God's world. I am grateful to you and your staff for accommodating the needs of pupils with special educational needs and disabilities.

I trust that you will enjoy the summer break, and please be assured of my prayers as you prepare for the new academic year.

God Bless,

+Tony

Bishop of Sherwood

+ mmy 6hund

Cc Claire Meese, Director of Education
Jo Taylor, Chair of Governors; Revd. Tim Parker



Jubilee House, Westgate, Southwell, Nottinghamshire, NG25 OJH

> 01636 814 331 www.southwell.anglican.org